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Good evening,

| am opposed to the proposed bill entitled "Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018". We have a responsibility
to protect the unborn child. It is considered to be murder if a mother were to kill her child for any reason.
An unborn baby is no less of a child and is totally defenceless. Whilst a woman may argue she has the right
to make decisions regarding her own body, the baby growing in her belly is NOT her body and she does
not have the right to opt to terminate the babies life. Life is sacred and should not be ended on the
grounds of convenience.

Kind regards

Fum Walters
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